CITY OF MILFORD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Pursuant to 53-134 (7) RRS Neb., Notice is hereby given that Los Altos,
LLC DBA El Burrito Mexican Restaurant, I-124012, 749 5% Street, Milford,
Seward County, 68405 has filed an application for a Class I Liquor License
at said premise.
The governing body of the City of Milford, Nebraska will hold a public
hearing at City Hall, 402 1% Street, Milford, Nebraska at 7:00 pm on
Tuesday, January 5, 2021 on such application.
All persons desiring to give evidence before the governing body in support
of or in protest against the issuance of such license may do so at the time of
the hearing. Following such hearing the governing body will recommend
issuance or denial of such license.

Jeanne Hoggins
City Clerk



